
From: Richard Gilbert [mailto:richardigilbert@hotmail.com]  
Sent: February 07, 2018 11:19 PM 
To: Parks, Timothy <TParks@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: NMU affordable housing on Cottage Grove Rd. 
 
Hi, 
 
I'm thrilled that ex-convicts will be housed a few blocks from my house, but I'm curious 
why I am so lucky to have them?  I thought this complex was going to be built in Maple 
Bluff. 
 
Richard Gilbert 
 


